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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
on behalf of the Ministry of Environment of the Slovak Republic allow me to answer to the questionnaire of the Special Rapporteur on the right to safe drinking water and sanitation (preparation of report on stigmatization in the realization of the rights to water and sanitation). 
According to the Slovak Law and current situation all Slovak citizens have the access to safe drinking water without any borders from public water duct or individual sources, therefore the question of the stigmatization of group or individuals in the Slovak Republic is irrelevant. 
  
With kind regards, 
  
Peter Klenovsky 
  
Department of Human Rights 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Slovak Republic 

